
July 30, 2014 

Wednesday, July 30, 2014 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in special session at 11:00 

a.m. with Supervisors Brock and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Brock presiding. 

Conservation Director, Keri Van Zante asked the Board approve payment to Iowa Heartland RC&D in 

the amount of $2,000 in regard to a grant application to the National Park Service for a county wide master 

plan for trails.  This is a joint application with Marion County.  The grant writing and grant administration fee 

of $2,000 will cover the actual research and writing of the grant and also a year of services associated in the 

administration.  Jasper County would only have to pay the amount if the county received the funds from the 

U.S. National Park Service. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to approve payment of $2,000 to Iowa Heartland RC&D for 

grant writing and administration fees associated with the grant application with Marion County for a county 

wide master plan for trails. 

YEA: BROCK, CARPENTER 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Brock to adjourn the Wednesday, July 30, 2014 meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK 

  

_______________________________________  _____________________________________ 
 Melissa Hartgers, Deputy Auditor            Joe Brock, Chairman 
 


